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I firmly oppose any regulation of a constitutional right.  Especially one that infers 

someone is guilty of a violation unless they can prove otherwise, contrary to the basic 

fundamentals of our laws.  Laws passed via states of emergency especially when 

none exists at the time are all to remove the democratic process from the people.  

This government has repeatedly shown a willingness to do just that.  Passing laws to 

control those that don’t follow laws at the expense of those that do is stupidity, to say 

the least!  No wonder greater Idaho is gathering momentum.  I can only hope others 

gather together and challenge the current tyranny known as Oregons government.   

Thank you, Brian Pikl 


